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ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

 

UPDATE IN RELATION TO THE SUBMISSION OF AN EXIT OFFER PROPOSAL  

 

 

Unless otherwise defined, all capitalised terms used in this announcement shall bear the same meanings as 

set out in the Company’s announcements dated 6 May 2015, 3 June 2015, 4 August 2015 and 3 September 

2015 (the “Previous Announcements”).  

 

The Board of Directors of Pacific Healthcare Holdings Ltd. (the “Company”) refer to the Previous 

Announcements and wishes to update shareholders that as of the date of this announcement, the Company 

is still in the midst of arranging an exit offer proposal (the “Exit Offer”). 

 

The Company understands that any party considering making the Exit Offer will have to first satisfy the 

administrative and financial requirements under the relevant laws and regulations, before approaching the 

Company and the shareholders formally with the Exit Offer. 

 

The Company will provide an update when there is further clarity on the Exit Offer as and when the 

information is available. 
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